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NEW ENGLAND INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY WINS ITS FIRST  
REGIONAL ESPORTS COMPETITION  

 
East Greenwich, RI - New England Institute of Technology’s (NEIT) Rocket League esports 
team competed in the National Esports Collegiate Conference (NECC) finals on December 4, 
2022, in Worcester, MA and won the NECC Rocket League Title in the Emergents Atlantic 
Division by defeating Assumption University (Worcester, MA) 4-0. NEIT’s esports program is 
relatively new, which makes the December 4th win especially important since it represents the 
team’s first playoff victory, first trophy, and the first invitation to a national competition which will 
be held in the spring.  
 
New England Tech headed into the Rocket League playoffs with a strong presence throughout 
the season, finishing the regular season with an 8-0 record and only dropping one game in all 
their matches. The New England Tech Tigers did not disappoint, winning quarterfinals against 
Thomas University (Waterville, ME) 3-0, semifinals against Clark University (Worcester, MA)  
3-1, and finals against Assumption University 4-0. This brought the Tigers' final record to 11-0 in 
matches and 34-2 in games. 
 
The varsity Rocket League team is coached by New England Tech ‘20 alumnus Raden 
Mikkelsen. Brandon Eigenbrode, NEIT class of ’21, serves as the NEIT Esports Coordinator. 
The NEIT Rocket League team is comprised of returning players Cameron Quinn, Kyle Nicolas, 
and freshman Devin Woloszyn-Rivera. The players complement each other well – Quinn and 
Nicolas played an aggressive offense together, and Woloszyn-Rivera played a strong defense. 
The team’s victory may be seen here! 
 
“With the esports program being new to New England Tech, it was awesome to win the NECC 

Rocket League title,” stated Eigenbrode. “The team played incredibly well together all season, 

and I could not be prouder of each player. We would not have won the divisional title without the 

dedication of the players and their coach, Raden Mikkelsen. His expertise really helped the 

team to victory.” 

For more information regarding NEIT’s Esports Team, please contact Linda Dionne, Media 
Relations Specialist, at ldionne@neit.edu or call 401-739-5000 ext. 3424. NEIT offers Associate 
in Science and Bachelor of Science degree programs in Video Game Design and Development. 
Please visit www.neit.edu for program details or contact the Admissions Office at 800-736-7744 
or email admissions@neit.edu.  
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Under the leadership of President Richard I. Gouse, New England Institute of Technology is a 
private, non-profit technical university and is accredited by the New England Commission on 
Higher Education. Founded in 1940, the university offers more than 50 undergraduate and 
graduate degree programs focusing on a proven combination of technical expertise coupled 
with experiential learning. Visit www.neit.edu and follow news of the university on Facebook, 
Twitter, You Tube, Instagram, and LinkedIn.  
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